Anonymous Anonymous

Too many cooks spoil the broth. I believe the addition of a citizens advisory committee would do
just that in this case. The Department of Ecology is more than up to the task of ensuring that the
appropriate clean up is done to the level required some day in the future when it is needed. When is
that someday? One year, five years, ten years? At this point no one knows but as a lifelong resident
of Camas my hope is that it is a far into the future as possible. Especially if it delays the dreams of
those who picture high density housing, condos and a developed riverfront. Progress is not turning
Camas into Lake Oswego East.

And to what level? The cleanup should be done to how the property is zoned. For those who want it
done to a higher degree, for mixed use, put that on the shoulders of the developers who stand to
make money hand over fist through the further gentrification of Camas.

Again, when the time comes simply let the Department of Ecology do its job.



